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Minnesota laws require the public release of body worn camera video from the critical incident 
that occurred on May 30th within 14 days of the incident, unless there is a determination that 
the public release of the body worn camera video would interfere with an ongoing criminal 
investigation.   
 
The Minnesota Bureau of Criminal Apprehension (BCA) is investigating this incident and has 
requested that MPD temporarily withhold the body worn camera video because publicly 
releasing it may interfere with its investigation.  Therefore, in reliance on the BCA’s request, I 
have made the determination that body worn camera video from this incident will not be publicly 
released at this time because doing so will interfere with the ongoing investigation.  I pledge the 
MPD’s full cooperation with the BCA’s investigation, and I don’t anticipate a significant delay in 
the public release of the body-worn camera video.  
 
 
 

       
Chief Brian O’Hara 
Minneapolis Police Department       
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